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Q: WHAT SHOULD | EXPECT NEXT?

0: MOTORIZED SCOOTERS

0: WHERE CAN | DO MY LAUNDRY?
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YOUR MONTHLY UPDATE FROM FENWYCK HEIGHTS

May the leprechauns be near you, To
spread luck along your way. And may
all the Irish angels smile upon you on

FENWYCK HEIGHTS LEASING OFFIGE

While we can't take you into the new
building to see suites yet, we wanted to
create a space at Fenwyck Heights for
you to come ask us questions, see
design boards with suite finishes, and
get to know us better! In March, you will
be able to make appointments to meet
with our Development Lead, Meagan, at
our new mobile office on site at
Fenwyck Heights. You will receive a
communication with details about
making appointments later this month.

We cant wai ta see yaw!




MONTHLY

March: Gifting

You have surely collected a
lot of sentimental and
important items over the
years. Start earmarking the
special items you would like
to gift to the special people
in your life.

Beginning to gift those
meaningful items to your
loved ones now gives you
lots of time to share your
memories and treasures
before your big move.

It's a good idea to aim to
distribute such items before
you make the move to your

new apartment.

CONSTRUCTION SITE PROGRESS PHOTOS
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DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca




